
Holiday Dinner and Members’ Photo Show, December 19, 2019 
submitted by Stella Wear and Lynn Burnette 

Forty-nine PBC members and their guests celebrated the 
holidays on Thursday, Dec. 19, 2019, at the dining facility at 
WhiteStone community, 700 S. Holden Road, Greensboro. 
Everyone enjoyed an amazing catered dinner of Salmon a la 
Ritz, vegetable lasagna, broccoli, glazedcarrots, roasted 
potatoes, and a variety of holiday cookies.  

After dinner, we were entertained and educated by a favorite 
annual event, the members’ slide show, which was arranged 
by the ProgramCommittee. The program treated viewers to 
exciting photos of birds from local back yards, from other 
places around North Carolina, from other states, and even 
from other countries. 

Thanks go to Ann Van Sant, Jim Strickland, Lyn McCoy, 
Peggy Ferebee, Julien McCarthy, Susie Hodnett, 
Lee Capps, Jim Corkhill, Emily Tyler, and Lynn Moseley 
for sharing their excellent photography and paintings. 

The closing activity involved awarding door prizes, and everyone won something special to take home. Our members 
were so generous with their numerous and clever donations for the prizes that it was hard to decide what to choose.  

Table decorations included rustic Snowy Owls made of pinecones and fluffy cotton, sitting in tiny sleighs. Lyn McCoy, 
Lynn Burnette, and Stella Wear donated the craft supplies for them. 

Social Committee members are Lynn Burnette, Lynne Gray, Becky Floyd, Julien McCarthy, Lyn McCoy, 
and Stella Wear. Program Committee members are Barbara Haralson and Ann Steighner. 
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